
TAYLOR to complete 40,000 s/f TCS Electronics building;
Team includes Meehan Architecture and LaRue Associates
July 13, 2015 - Upstate New York

TAYLOR, one of the leading regional general contractors, has been awarded the contract for
construction and project management services for a 40,000 s/f office/manufacturing/warehouse
building for TCS Electronics. TAYLOR is working with Rochester-based Meehan Architecture, P.C.
and LaRue Associates, P.C. for architectural and engineering design of the new building located on
the 7.8-acre site at Corporate Drive East, Lot #8. Construction work has been underway for several
months, with a project completion date slated for August.
"We are proud to establish a new relationship with TCS Electronics as they continue their
impressive growth as a leading edge manufacturer of high reliability assemblies for the military,
commercial, test & instrumentation, and Medical industries," said TAYLOR president, Karl Schuler.
"TAYLOR continues to demonstrate its expertise in industrial and pre-engineered building design
and construction, as we dedicate our resources to meeting client goals as efficiency as possible."

New York Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540


